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Dear Parents/Carers, 

I would like to start by saying a huge thank you for all the donations we have received so far this year. Your donations make a 

huge difference and because of your generosity we are able to run an exciting Key Stage 3 curriculum that gives the students an 

opportunity to explore a range of different materials such as a variety of different paints, drawing and printing inks, lino printing, 

mono printing, foil embossing and much more. This is alongside standard equipment such as colour pencils, pencils, oil pastels, 

felt tip pens and fine liners. By using high-quality materials, a greater range of skills and techniques can be developed allowing 

students the opportunity to achieve higher grades and more successful outcomes. We are also able to offer students their high-

quality hardback sketchbooks. 

We rely heavily on your donations as they allow us to offer high quality resources to students rather than asking students to 

purchase their own materials. Additionally, your donations save time and money for parents who would otherwise have to obtain 

specialist materials at the more expensive retail prices.  

If you have not already done so, we would hugely appreciate your financial support through a contribution of £12.00 via Scopay 

(www.scopay.com) by 25th November 2024. 

Thank you for your continued support.  

Yours faithfully, 

Head of Creative Arts Faculty 

 

http://www.scopay.com/

